
People and Places – Part 2 
 

NAME THE PERSON / TOWN or VILLAGE 
 

 
1. A village and civil parish in the Eden district of the county of Cumbria, it is about 7 miles  from Penrith. 

This person may take a short walk around the village, although the Hindu Kush and Ireland are better 
known to him?          Eric Newby 
 

2. Market Town in the Lake District; the person we seek was ‘Good’ in the garden between 1975 -78 did 
some other things then returned to gardening between 2003 and 2007.  Felicity Kendal 
 

3. He was a miner's leader, born in County Durham. He started working in a colliery at the age of ten. He 
became the chairman of England's first Labour county council at Durham in 1919. A new town built in 
1948 located between Sunderland, Hartlepool and Durham?    Peter Lee 
 

4. A small village and parish 5 miles west of Market Harborough. Old buildings dominate with currently 
only two modern buildings situated in the village. There is a row of cottages opposite the church that has 
parts dating back to medieval times.  Which would have suited this person as he had a perchance for 
Churches in France.                Charles Laughton 
 

5. A small village in East Suffolk. it has a parish church, the village is on the River Blyth. Nearby 
settlements include the town of Halesworth and the village of Cookle.  But who was the British 
politician who is generally regarded as the de facto first Prime Minister of Great Britian?  
            Robert Walpole 
 

6. An American actor, born 1954 in Mount Vernon, New York. He stared in ‘Training Day’, ‘Man on 
Fire’, ‘Flight’, ‘The Equalizer’, Malcolm X and The Book of Eli.  A large town part of historic County 
Durham: located geographically at an equal distance from the centres of Newcastle, Durham and 
Sunderland          Denzel Washington 
 

7. A small village in the Ribble Valley, Lancashire, It is close to the towns of Whalley and Clitheroe. A 
brook runs down the centre of Main Street in the village. The village pub, the Swan with Two Necks 
won the (CAMRA) national pub of the year award (2013). This person was on fire, a British jockey and 
former specialist in the sprint, team sprint and keirin disciplines. With two Olympic gold medals and 
one silver, she is one of Great Britain's most successful female Olympians.  Victoria  Pendleton 
 

8. (Born 22 July 1964) actress, dancer and singer. She came to prominence as a child star in the 1970s, 
when she had a notable role in the TV series Just William. She then appeared in various musicals, 
including Peter Pan, Cats, The Pirates of Penzance and Chicago. From 2015 to 2018, she portrayed the 
role of Carmel Kazemi in EastEnders.  A village in Bedfordshire alongside the River Ivel, near 
Biggleswade 10 miles from Bedford and 19.5 miles from Cambridge   Bonnie Langford 
 

9. A village within Calderdale, West Yorkshire, an ancient settlement, many old buildings remain, but 
many have been lost. It is one of the Halifax villages that have all become suburbs through urban 
expansion. This person was born in June 1932, in Pudsey, West Riding of Yorkshire. As a teenager he 
played at Farsley Cricket Club.       Ray Illingworth 
 

10. Born and raised in London, he made his acting debut at age 10 in BBC One's television film David 
Copperfield (1999), followed by his cinematic debut in The Tailor of Panama (2001). The same year he 
had his breakthrough film and over the next 10 years, he played the lead role in seven sequels. A market 
town, historically a part of Lancashire, it lies in the Irwell Valley 2.5 miles from Bury and 6.5 miles 
from Manchester. The disused Manchester Bolton & Bury Canal bisects the town.    Daniel Radcliffe 


